Waldon Telecom Ltd
Phoenix House
Pyrford Road

West Byfleet

Surrey

KT14 6RA

Our ref: JB/CTIL/Metro/234861

7 March 2017

Chief Planning Officer
Camden Council
Development Management
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8EQ

BY PLANNING PORTAL - REF PP-05891725

Dear Sir/Madam

PROPOSED JOINT ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATIONS INSTALLATION AT CTIL_234861,
TEF_79366, CHESTER COURT, LISSENDEN GARDENS, LONDON, NW5 1LY (NGR:
528376/185755)

This is a full planning application, and notice in accordance with the electronic communications
code under the Telecommunications Act 1984 Schedule 2 as amended by the Communications
Act 2003, for permission for the development of:

‘Installation of 6no. antennas within 3no. glass-fibre reinforced plastic (GRP) enclosures, 3no.
equipment cabinets and ancillary works thereto’ at Chester Court, Lissenden Gardens,
London, NW5 1LY (NGR: 528376/185755).

This application is submitted for and on behalf of CTIL and Telefénica UK Ltd. The application
comprises:

Planning application form and certificates

Planning drawings - Ref. No’s: 100A, 200A, 201B, 300A & 301B

Prescribed fee - £385 to be paid via credit card upon submission to Planning Portal
General Background Information for Telecommunications Development

Site Specific Supplementary Information document and coverage plots, to be forwarded
shortly under separate cover.

¢ ICNIRP declaration & clarification statement

e Photomontages numbered 2134861.1.1 to 234861.5.1

This application has been prepared in accordance with the Code of Best Practice on Mobile
Network Development (November 2016).

The enclosed application is identified as the most suitable site option and design that balances
operational need with local planning policies and national planning policy guidance.

Registered office
Phoenix House, Pyrford Road
West Byfleet, Surrey, KT14 6RA



Furthermore we would like to assist the council and would like to arrange a presentation or meeting
with your officers and members to discuss the issues if appropriate.

We are committed to maintaining a positive relationship with all Local Planning Authorities and we
would be happy to provide any additional information in relation to this application.

We look forward to receiving your acknowledgement and decision in due course.

Yours faithfull

(for and on behalf of CTIL and Telefonica UK Ltd)

enc

CTIL Planning Full Planning Application Letter (England) v.6

.20161130
CTIL 07/03/2017



